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City of Phoenix
To: Ed Zuercher Date: February 20, 2018
City Manager
From: Denise Olson

Chief Financial Officer

Subject: REQUEST TO CONTINUE ITEM 36 — GENERAL POLICE TOWING SERVICES
RFP 17-182

Request to continue Item 36, General Police Towing Services RFP 17-182, to the
March 7, 2018 Formal Meeting. This item has been requested for continuance by
Councilman DiCiccio in order to get more information.

Approved by:
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Ed Zue her Date
City Manager




